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We have made it to the end of the Autumn Term and we are so grateful for the support that parents have given to 
the school. Our children have had many opportunities this term which have included: Author visits; dress up days; 
some clubs restarting; nativities; pantomime; sports events; Bikeability. Also school council; SPLASH; music 
enrichment with clarinet for Y4 and ukulele for Y5 and Y6; visitors with the planetarium and the Bug man; six week in 
meeting; homes at Christmas competition; designing Christmas cards; fireworks; making scarecrows for the harvest 
fayre and so many more things….. 

As we approach the holidays, can I take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy Christmas and a Happy New Year 
from the Governors, staff and the children of our amazing school. Please have a relaxing Christmas with lots of family 
time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    
    

    

    

    

    

    

Reminder for Christmas 

Jumper Day – Tomorrow is non-

school uniform Christmas Jumper day 
for everyone, if you don’t have a 
Christmas jumper then festive clothing 
will be just fine!  There is a £1 donation, 
which will go to the PTA. 

 

Dates for January  
 Tues 4th January – Return to school 

for the Spring Term 

 Wed 5th January – Yr3 Hawking About 

 Thurs 6th January – Greek Day Y5 

 Mon 10th January – Clubs start 
 



Class Dojo - You can get Class Dojo translated into 35 different languages, please click on the link below: 

https://classdojoPrint-Parent-Invitations-in-Another-Language 
 

Christmas Production – Well done to KS1 children for “The Wriggly Nativity”. The children sang and 

performed so well and we couldn’t be prouder of their achievements. Please see photos at the end of the 

newsletter.  

 

Pantomime – The children were able to watch Cinderella as our end of term pantomime. Thank you to The Lions 

and the PTA who funded this event for the children.  

 

Cubitt and West – The entries have gone off to Cubitt & West, we have been so impressed by the response. 

Thank you to everyone has joined in and we look forward to seeing these displayed in their window over the 

Christmas holidays.  

 

Chartwells Christmas Lunch – A special Chartwells Christmas lunch and a visit from Father Christmas was 

the order of the day today. To see the children’s smiles was magical! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father Christmas visit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://classdojo.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/articles/202027719-Print-Parent-Invitations-in-Another-Language#web


Reading over the holidays – The Christmas holidays is a great time to read! We would 

love to see you reading with something or someone Christmassy. Can you read with Father 
Christmas, a reindeer, an elf or something else?  

We would also love to see the different books about Christmas that you are reading or a book 
that you got as a present for Christmas. Please email office@stmarysprimarypulborough.co.uk 
or you can email your class email address.  

Tea and Chat for parents – Thank you to the parents that came to the Early Reading  

Tea & chat. The PowerPoint is on the website under parents if you would like to see the notes. 
  

Carrie Cort – Green Living sleigh – We were blessed to have the  

Green Living sleigh with a guest appearance yesterday.  

There is a lot that we, as a community, can do to recycle over Christmas and New Year.  

Please see the leaflet attached on Green Living and recycling.  
 

School Development – We have updated our safeguarding units this 

 Term focussed on two of the units in ‘Keeping Children safe in Education 2021’.  

 

Accelerated Reader – These children have achieved 100% in their Accelerated Reader  

Quizzes: - Molly B, Luke T, Alfie J, Taya E, Jens C, Aaron G, Martha B, Niamh R,  Lewis H 
 

Ukulele concert – Well done Year 4 and Mr Ortiz for the ukuleles concerts.  As soon as we receive Mr Ortiz’s 

recordings, we will send them out for parents.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achievements – 
Well done to Max H 
(Ind) for Man of the 
match, he is a great 
goalie!  
Olivia got her stage 8 in 
Gymnastics – keep up 
the good work.  

 

mailto:office@stmarysprimarypulborough.co.uk


Curriculum – We have had practical science going on in Y6, story stones and retelling the Christmas story in Austria 

and UK to encourage spoken language, making of shields in China and Mexico and learning about Christmas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



KS1 – A Wriggly Nativity  

 

 
 



 



 



EMERGENCY FOOD FOR 
LOCAL PEOPLE IN CRISIS 

 

Foodbank Schedule from January 2022 

Mondays 2.30-4.30pm –    Supermarket Foodbank  

       Horsham United Reformed Church 

Tuesdays 10am to midday –  St Andrews, Roffey 

Wednesdays 10.30 to midday –  Foodbank Warehouse, Redkiln Close 

Thursdays 4 to 6 pm –    Supermarket Foodbank, Lavinia  
       House, Dukes Square, Denne Road 

Saturday 10am to midday –   Supermarket Foodbank, Lavinia  
       House, Dukes Square, Denne Road 

Our Horsham Matters ‘Hub on the Move’ (to include a food-
bank), will be located at the following venues : 

Mondays 10 to 11am Billingshurst Library Car Park, and 11.30am to 
12.30pm St Johns Church Car Park, Broadbridge Heath 

Wednesdays 1 to 2pm Steyning HDC Car Park, Tanyard Lane, and 2.30 to 
3.30pm Storrington Library Car Park 

Thursdays 10 to 11 am Sports Pavilion Car Park, Rectory Close, Pulbor-
ough, and 11.30am to 12.30 pm Southwater Lintot Square Car Park 

Fridays 10 to 11am Warnham Village Hall Car Park 

www.horshamdistrict.foodbank.org.uk 
Horsham District foodbank is run in partnership with local churches facilitated by Horsham Matters Ltd. 
Registered charity number 1116253  |   Registered in England and Wales 



   
 

 

 

Ages 8 – 15 

School holiday clubs at the Adur Centre  
£50 / day 

20th - 23rd December 2021 

 Find out more and book your adventure 
0333 340 7100 

info@adurcentre.org.uk 
www.adurcentre.org.uk 
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